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In addition to his larger works, he wrote a number of papers in
various periodicals, and was a frequent contributor to this Magazinte.
He was for many years a familiar figure at the meetings of the
Geological Society and of the Geological Section of the British
Association, and often spoke in the discussions.

Though his views were so antagonistic to those held by others,
and were maintained with uncompromising vigour, he made no
enemies among geologists. Such men, who have not adopted
geology as a profession, have ever played an important part in
the geological world in past times, and it is to be hoped that they
will continue to do so in the future.

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND INQUIRIES.

Dr. C. A. Matley expects to submit for publication the results
of his field work on the Mona Complex of the Lleyn between
Aberdaron and Nevin, and on the Ordovician tract to the east of
it, soon after his return to Great Britain from Jamaica next spring.
The field work was practically completed in 1921 before he left for
the West Indies, but a further visit to the ground is necessary for
the preparation of some horizontal sections across the area.

Mr. C. Barrington Brown has recently brought home and has
presented to the Sedgwick Museum of Geology at Cambridge
a collection of Tertiary and Carboniferous fossils from the Amotape
Mountains, near Cabo Blanco, in North-West Pert. These fossils
are being investigated by Mr. H. D. Thomas and Mr. A. G. Brighton.

Mr. Brown is shortly returning to Perd to continue geological
work and to complete a study of an early Pleistocene whale-bed
which he discovered last year.
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